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Our Chapter continues to meet twice yearly to organize events.  We held three student 
events – the Fall Festival on November 17 was run by Sue Boyd; the Theory and Sight 
R 
summersummeading test on March 16 was administered by Judy Connelly; and the Bach 
Piano Competition on March 9 was run by Lee Ann Dransfield.   
 
The State Conference was held November 8 - 11 at Shenandoah University, and the 
chapter organized the local sites and helped run the conference. 
 
We continue to be a very small chapter, but student participation continues to increase 
and our membership has also grown this year. 


